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The countdown to Christmas is on at Newquay Primary Academy……. 

Joshua Class will be presenting a Christmas nativity called “Whoops-A-Daisy 

Angel” on Wednesday 8th December.  

We look forward to welcoming you all and if you would like to invite 

Grandparents etc., please inform the office. 

Look out for more information in our next news bulletin. 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank parents for raising concerns with the 

main site and workmen based at the main school building. Newquay Primary 

Academy were pleased with how both the Department of Education and Caledonian 

dealt with the matters swiftly. Please can we encourage Parents to continue to 

inform us of any issues or concerns so that they can be dealt with swiftly. 

 

On the 8th November we had some visitors from our community 

   

 

A team from Gentle Dental in Newquay came and taught all about dental 

hygiene. Joshua Class learnt about fluoride and why we brush our teeth. 
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Star of the Week 

Joshua Class has had 2 stars of the week since the last news bulletin. Firstly, 

congratulations to Evelyn for always following our golden rules and for being kind 

and helpful. And our second star of the week award went to Cooper. Congratulations 

Cooper for trying really hard in Read, Write Inc.  

 

                 Well Done Evelyn                            Well Done Cooper 

 

We are going on a bug hunt… 

Last week Joshua Class went on a super big bug hunt. We had the help of some 

Sixth Form student biologists from Newquay Tretherras, who had made a map for 

the children to use. 

The children used the map to search for bugs and our new explorer equipment to 

study each of the bugs that they found. As we continued our bug hunt, we ticked off 

all the bugs that we found along the way. 

 

 



News Bulletin No.4 Newquay Primary Academy  

 

 

We found snails, slugs, spiders, worms and wood louse. 

Ms Wilson was very proud of how the children behaved and represented Newquay 

Primary Academy. Well done Joshua Class! 

Wanted – The Gingerbread Man 

You may have spotted the wanted posters on Joshua Classes windows this week. 

Will the Gingerbread Man be found by the end of the week? 

 

Joshua Class have been busy making wanted posters, clay gingerbread men and 

listening to all the adventures that the Gingerbread man has had.   
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Keep searching Joshua Class – We will find him by following those crumbs…. 

We have been learning all about traditional fairy stories and this week we have been 

reading about the wolf and the three little pigs. The children have built houses from 

different materials and made their own pig and wolf noses.  

 

Newquay Primary Academy – Welcome to Joshua Class video 

Check out our new Joshua Class video by clicking on the link below: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Y-8YXpfb4JY 

Thank you to all the pupils of Joshua Class that were superstars during the 

making of this video. 

 

                                                 

 

Breakfast Club and After Academy Club is only bookable through ParentPay. 

Please could we kindly ask that all club bookings are placed on ParentPay by 4pm on 

the Friday for the following week. You can also book the wrap around care clubs in 

advance to save you entering weekly. 

Breakfast Academy Club is available from 8am and costs £2 – only bookable online via 

ParentPay. Toast, fruit, milk/water will be available. 

After Academy Club is available from 3pm to 4pm, 5pm or 6pm. This costs £3 per hour - £9 

for the whole session. Again, this is only bookable via ParentPay. A drink and a snack will be 

provided. 

If you are experiencing any issues with ParentPay please don’t hesitate to talk to Hannah or 

Tracey in the school office. 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Y-8YXpfb4JY
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Attendance for Joshua Class 

 
 
 

98% - well done Joshua 
Class 

 
 

 

97% - good work Joshua 
Class 

   
 
 
 

  
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 

 

Week beginning 1 November 21                                           Week beginning 8th November 21 

If your child is absent from school without authorisation, you will be committing an 

offence under the Education Act 1996. We may submit a request to Cornwall Council 

for a Penalty Notice to be issued, in accordance with Sections 444A and 444B of the 

said Act. Penalty Notices are issued per liable parent, per child and each carry a fine 

of £60 if paid within 21 days or £120 if paid after this but within 28 days. Failure to 

pay the Penalty Notice may result in legal action. Absence not authorised by the 

school may result in a prosecution in the Magistrates’ Court under Section 444(1) or 

Section 444(1A) of the Education Act 1996, leading to a fine of up to £2,500 and/or a 

custodial sentence. Cornwall Council may also apply for the costs incurred in taking 

the matter to Court. 

 

  

Flu Vaccinations 

The School Nurse Team will be visiting Newquay Primary Academy on Friday 26th 

November. We are currently still awaiting on information from the school nurse team, and we 

will send this information out to all Parents as soon as we receive the pack. 

 

Polite Reminder: 

 Please can we remind Parents/Carers to keep pupils close (preferably hold hands and not 

let pupils run ahead) when coming into school in the morning and leaving school at the end 

of the day, especially when entering the access road from the car park or back out from the 

school. Please use the pedestrian entrance in the main car park when dropping off/picking 

up the children. This pedestrian entrance is now clearly signposted. 

As the weather is quite unpredictable as we move more into Autumn, please could you 

ensure that your child has their coat with them each day as we would still like them to enjoy 

the outdoors. 
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Children In Need 2021 

 

Joshua Class had a wonderful time today taking part in a fundraising Strictly come dancing 

disco. We had our own panel of Judges and the children looked fantastic in their party 

clothes. We also celebrated Joshua Class filling the marble jar for the second time since 

September by bringing in party food to eat during snack time. Thank you for supporting us 

with our Children in Need activities. 

 

 

                                 Keep dancing…..  
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And the marks are in…… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like to donate, please use the link below: 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=3853 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=3853
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On the 25th November the children will be taking part in a song recording with 

Newquay Junior Academy at St Michael’s Church, Newquay. 

Please could we ask that you practise the words of the song below with your 

children over the weekend.  

Together In Electric Dreams 

I only knew you for a while I never saw your smile 'Til it was time to go 
Time to go away 

Sometimes it's hard to recognise Love comes as a surprise And it's too late 
It's just too late to stay Too late to stay 

We'll always be together However far it seems (love never ends) We'll 
always be together Together in electric dreams 

Because the friendship that you gave Has taught me to be brave No matter 
where I go I'll never find a better prize 

And though you're miles and miles away I see you every day I don't have to 
try, I just close my eyes I close my eyes 

We'll always be together However far it seems (love never ends) We'll 
always be together Together in electric dreams 

Love never ends 

Love never ends 

Love never ends 

Love never ends 

We'll always be together However far it seems (love never ends) We'll 
always be together Together in electric dreams 

 

 

Thank you 

 

 



News Bulletin No.4 Newquay Primary Academy  

 

Term Dates  

Last Day of Term      Friday 17th December – normal home times apply at 1pm 

Spring Term              Tuesday 4th January 2022 – Friday 8th April 2022 

Inset Day                    Friday 18th February 

Spring Half Term       Monday 21st – Friday 25th February 

 

Academy Calendar – November 2021

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

We will be supporting Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day (Friday 10th December 

2021 


